ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR May 12, 2019

Happy Mother’s Day!

Welcome on this day to honor not only God but our mothers. God has blessed us in so many ways, and as we worship together today,
let us give thanks and worship God who has given us the gift of family. If you are looking for a church family, we hope you’ll join us
again. Say hello to Rev Bill and stay for fellowship hour in Schadewald Hall.

Greeting this morning are Helen Sgroi and Marilyn Lowe. Ushers assisting in the service are Jim Craven and Roberta Falatyn.

Sanctuary Flowers are placed by Chuck and Colette Woodard in loving memory of the two best moms anyone could ask for,
Clementine Cloutier and Natalie Woodard.

Today we celebrate the baptism of Mikayla Decker, daughter of Chris and Keri Decker and granddaughter of Glenn and Debbie
Decker. “Whoever believes and is baptized will be saved ...” Mark 16:16
The baptismal rose: A single rose has been placed by Chris and Keri Decker in honor and memory of their grandparents.

A Nursery is available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver.
Join us after worship in Schadewald Hall for fellowship and refreshments. Sign up to provide Sunday refreshments in the Hall.

Dates available in May and June. Thank you for providing.

Activities this week:

Tuesday: 9:00 am Bible Study

11:00 am Balance for Life
Wednesday: 9:00 am Women'’s Bible Study
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton

7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal
Friday 5:30 pm Pizza and Game night
Saturday: 7:00 pm Strawberry Fiddlers

The Strawberry Fiddlers will play in Schadewald Hall on Saturday, May 18 at 7:00 pm. If you would like tickets please call Sandy at
687-4006.

Pizza!! and Game night, May 17 at 530 pm. Bring your favorite board game or deck of cards that you would like to play with a
group or a few folks. It's going to be a really fun time. Don't miss it. See Roberta to sign up.

Program and Activity Committee meets next Sunday, May 19 in the Dutch Room. All are welcome to attend the meeting after
worship.

Craft Fair/Yard Sale: Craft/Vendor Fair and Yard Sale is coming up on June 1. Donations are being accepted in the parsonage
garage (place your donations on the right hand side of the garage). Spaces for rent are still available. Please call Sandy at 687-
4006 for further information.

Deacon of the month is Linda Clarke-Dido. Call Linda at 845-338-0100 if you need a deacon’s assistance.

The Reformed Church is a connectional church. Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley. We pray for the
strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members. Today we pray for High Woods Reformed Church in
Saugerties, New York.

Our mission for the month of May is People’s Place — Summer Bag Lunches. Bag Summer Hunger — This program provides
additional breakfast and lunch foods for families with school age children in Ulster County. It begins at the end of school in June and
runs until school begins in September. Parents/guardians can visit the program once a week to get this bag of groceries (which
changes each week). In 2018 this program provided over 70,500 meals and 60,000 snacks.

Thank you! We are sending $300 to Hospice.

Events at other Churches. For more information check the bulletin board in Schadewald Hall.
e  May 22, BBQ by Barbeque Delights of Schoharie, Plattekill Reformed Church. 5-7 pm. Reservations requested. 382-2168



